
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

2 Omega School Kids are Highlighted as they “Take the Next Step” to Secondary School/Trade School


Dear Friends

    I send you many Christian greetings from Uganda. Hope you are all doing well. 
Back here in Uganda, we are working hard, trying to fulfill our vision of making 
Rescue African Children a hub of opportunities for our children. Indeed, we try our 
best, but the need often feels overwhelming.

    As we talk, we have brand new stories of two youngsters who thought they would 
never have a career.  We have Phiona Abenakyo featured below and Dan 
Byamagero. Dan is now at Glory High School and Vocational Training Centre 
pursuing his two year certificate in Motor Vehicle Mechanics and Driving. This 
young man comes from the home of a village Pastor called Aliwuya Moses and he is 
the last born in their family of (6) children. He joined Glory High School this year, 
2022, in the month of February.  Our Social Worker visited him and took some 
photos.

    Dan is a jolly boy, who likes what he is doing and when the Social Worker asked 
him how he feels, this is what he said, “I am deeply excited and happy to be here and 
I thank my sponsors for enabling me to be at School.  I also request my sponsors 
to keep me in their daily prayers. I seek to successfully finish my course.”

    I believe you can see where we are going. There are many others on our 
pending list so keep on praying for them daily. And also be praying for Rescue 
African Children (REACH) to make our vision come to fulfillment. 

God bless you all.

Fred Tumwebaze

Note:  We have raised enough funding for an extra special Birthday Celebration this month!  A 
grateful thank you must be extended to all of our sponsors.  Through your generousity, several 
thousand dollars were raised. The day is set for presents and a special meal, with music and praise. 
All are looking forward to it with excitement.  Thank you again for providing such a happy day.  
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2022

To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 


Rescue African Children

PO Box 804


Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children


PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661


ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children


PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa


fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Introducting:  Phiona Abenakyo.  Phiona is now 20 years old.  She comes from a 
single mother’s home. Her mother is called Phoebe Nangobi and her father, Joseph Tigaiza, 
died when she was still a very young girl.  She grew up in a family of five children, (3) girls 
and (2) boys, she is the fourth born in her family.  The Covid 19 pandemic disorganized her 
Senior Secondary education. But, as luck would have it, she decided to branch off and joined 
Kubalera Kauma Vocational Centre, where she is pursuing a two year certificate in Hotel 
Operation and Hair Dressing. She has a double blessing and she is working hard to get good 
grades in her assessments.  


Gifts received by July 16th allow a timely transfer of funds to Uganda
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